
To: 
Office of Planning and Research 
For u. s. Mail: 
P.O. Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812-<,044 

Street Address: 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento! CA 95814 

From: 
Department of Fish and Wildlife 
Northern Region 
619 Second Street 
Eureka, California 95501 

Project Title: Little Stream Restoration and Bank Stabilization Project (Lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement 
No. 1600w2019-0587~R1) -

Project Location (include county): The project to be completed is located within the Martin Slough watershed, 
within the city of Eurekal County of Humboldt, State of California. The project is located in·section 34, T5Ni R1W, 
Humboldt Base and Meridian; in the Eureka U.S. Geological Survey ?.§-minute quadrangle; Assessors Parcel 
Numbers 018~252..:017 and 01s .. 252..,01a; latitudeA0.1678 N and longitude 124.1625 W. 

Project Description: The California Department of Fish and Wildlife has executed Lake and Stre,arnbed Alteration 
Agreement number 1600-20t9 ... Q587 .. R 11 pursuant to Section 1602 o'f the Fish and Game Code to Terri Vroman 
Little. 

The project is limited.to one encroachment. The single proposed encroachment wm remediate a stream that was 
altered during a storm event in the spring of 2019. The applicant modified the stream to ensure protection of 
infrastructure. The alterationi which occurred oh the neighbots parcel, was not completed in coordination with the 
property owner. This project will restore the stream function asagreed upon between the adjacent landowners. In 
addition, the project proposes to add some atmoring to existing infrastructure to n1inimize the potential for damage. 
Work for this encroachment will include excavation, ba.ck:fiUing and compaction of fill, and ro¢k armoring as 
necessary to minimize erosion. 

Public Agency Approving Project: CALIFORN.IA DEPARTMENT OF FISH A.NO WILDLIFE 

Person or Public Agency Carrying Out Project: Terri Vroman Little 

Exempt Status: 
0 Statutory Exempm.:m. State code number 

18] Categorical Exemption. Type - Class 1 and 4; California Code of Regulations, title 14, section 15301 

and 15304 

Reasons why project is exempt: The single proposed encroachment will remediate a stream that was altered 
during a storm event in the spring of2019. There would be no significant adverse impact on endangered, rare or 
threatened species er their habitat pursuant to section 1506'5. There are no hazardous materials at or around the 
project site that may be disturbed or removed. The project wm not result in impacts that are significant when viewed 
in connection with the effects of past projects, the effects of other current projects, and the effects of probable future 
projects, 

CDFW Contact Person: David Manthorne, Senior Environmental Scientist Specialist, (707) 441-5900 
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